
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "jevans@nobleenergyinc.com"
Subject: RE: Karch Blue DD 30-3J GW Report and MW Reduction Proposal: Rem#8110
Date: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 1:34:00 PM

Jacob,
 
Because the monitoring wells MW1 through MW11 in the North Excavation are inaccessible for
sampling, the COGCC staff have no objections with removing them from the monitoring network
based on the no detectable constituents demonstrated in the 7/23 /14 sampling event.
 
 Bob
Robert H. Chesson, CPG
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
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From: jevans@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:jevans@nobleenergyinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 3:45 PM
To: Chesson, Robert
Subject: Karch Blue DD 30-3J GW Report and MW Reduction Proposal: Rem#8110
 
Bob, 

Please review the attached Groundwater Report for the Karch Blue DD 3-3J location.  Noble requests
a monitoring well reduction, to remove MW01-MW11 in this report. 

Please respond if this is an appropriate path to take. 

Thanks, 

Jacob
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